
Dear Madam Chairwoman Tyson and Members of the Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee; 
 
I fully support SCR 1610 and urge you to do the same.  
 
People like my wife and I cannot survive on a fixed income with the increases that are occurring. 
$53000.00 last year $90000.00 this year! 18-20% increases are obscene. 
 
I urge your support for SCR 1610. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James B. And Rose M. Smith 
Paola, KS 66071 
 
 


